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How will you benefit from the 200-hour Teacher Training program at Powerflow Yoga? 

How do you plan to take the skills and tools you acquire in your training back to your 
community? Do you plan to teach yoga? If so, what kind and where? Please provide specific 
details about when, where, and with which organizations or studios. 

200-HOUR TT SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM AND APPLICATION

Scholarship Amounts  
Submitting an application for a scholarship does not guarantee that you will receive one. 
Scholarships cover 50 percent of tuition only. You are required to cover additional 50 percent 
plus any additional TT materials including required reading.  

Application Deadline and Acceptance process 
Scholarship and TT Applications must be emailed to teachertraining@powerflownj.com by 
Friday, January 27 2017. Some candidates my be asked to interview week of January 30. 
Scholarship candidate will be selected and announced around February 2.

To award scholarships we take into account a variety of factors in addition to financial 
need. Please take a moment to answer the following question(s). 

First and Last Name: 

Email: 

Cell phone: 
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What background, abilities or experiences do you already possess that will enable you to 
effectively share these skills with others? 

Do you currently practice Hot Powerflow Vinyasa at Powerflow Yoga? If so, how long have 
you been practicing at PFY, how many times a week and which location(s)? Do you have any 
other Hot Power Vinyasa background with other studios besides PFY? If so, explain.   

Please explain why you are not able to cover the majority of the 200-hour teacher training 
costs and what special financial circumstances, if any, make you a candidate for the 
scholarship.  

This application requests personal and financial information. All information provided will 
remain confidential and not be released to anyone outside of Powerflow School of Yoga  
without your permission. As a scholarship applicant, we trust that the information you 
provide is a complete and accurate disclosure of why you would like to be considered for 
the Powerflow Yoga scholarship.  

I acknowledge that all information submitted in this application is true and accurate. I 
understand that incomplete or inaccurate information may impact my scholarship award. 

Signature & Date: 

Powerflow Yoga scholarship recipients will have social media responsibilities. You must 
produce written, photo and video testimonials before, during and after the training. These 
may be used for marketing on social media and digital advertising. By signing below you 
give Powerflow Yoga full permission to use your writing, photos and videos before, during 
and after the training. You also understand that your name and likeness may be used at any 
time to promote Powerflow Yoga. 
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